
 
 

 

 

Town of Fairplay/Burro Buster 5k  

Scholarship Information 

 
The Town of Fairplay is happy to offer $1,000 in scholarship money to a 

graduating senior from South Park High School or a graduating home-

schooled senior from the Fairplay area.   
 

Requirements 

Applicants must be pursing a post high school education at a two-year or 

four-year college or university OR at an accredited post-secondary technical 

or vocational training institution.  The recipient must use the scholarship 

within one year from the date awarded or it will be forfeited. 
 

Applicants must possess a minimum 2.3 cumulative Grade Point Average. 
 

We reserve the right to ask final applicants to submit to an interview with 

the Town scholarship committee if necessary, to help make the final 

decision. 
 

If a South Park High School senior is chosen as the recipient, they will be 

notified at the Senior Night celebration in May. If a home-schooled student 

is chosen as the recipient, they will be notified with a phone call. An 

announcement will be made in The Flume, on the Town website and the 

Town social media pages, including a photo. We will also publish a small 

article in the Burro Days newspaper in July. 
 

Please complete attached application and essay question and return via email 

to Julie Bullock, jbullock@fairplayco.us drop off in the drop box at Town 

Hall, 901 Main Street, by the last Thursday in March.  A typed application is 

preferred. If you have any questions about the scholarship application, 

please feel free to call Julie Bullock at 719-838-0163. 
 

APPLICATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY THE LAST  

THURSDAY IN MARCH AT 4:30 PM TO BE CONSIDERED  

FOR THE SCHOLARSHIP! 
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